
1.​  At the Operations Meeting, I asked Chad about including opt-in forms related to 
Policies 3370 and 3410.  We will have those ready to go when registration opens in 
May. 

2.​ IHSAA guidelines say that girls can play girls’ sports and boys can play boys’ sports.  
Girls cannot play football and boys cannot play volleyball. 

3.​ I let our CFO know that in the future if we are not recommending the lowest 
responsive bid that we include our justification for that recommendation in the 
documentation. 

4.​ We reached out to Target River.  Moving forward all ads will say, “Paid for by 
Citizens for Quality Education.” 


